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IPA Co-Hosts Results Dissemination on
Peri-Urban Rangeland Project in
Mongolia

On September 12, IPA and the Cabinet Secretariat of the Government of Mongolia co-hosted
a stakeholder workshop to share the final results of the impact evaluation of the Peri-Urban
Rangeland Project (PURP) that ran between 2008 and 2013 and was funded by the
Millennium Challenge Corporation. IPA presented the final socioeconomic results of the PURP
for Phase I and II and the Agricultural Research Service of the United States Department of
Agriculture (USDA ARS) presented the final land quality results of PURP. 
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